To all members of SISAY,

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! | could fill the entire page of this letter with those and it still
wouldn’t be enough to thank you for everything that you are doing for the kids of South-Eastern Indiana.
Without each and every one of you the 2015 season wouldn’t be possible. I’'m excited to get the Fall
Season underway starting on Saturday August 22nd.

As we look forward at SISAY as an organization, your district presidents, and board members may be
asking for your feedback about suggestions you may have in order to improve our programs at all levels.
Please be open, and honest when it comes to your suggestions and remember that we are all doing this for
the kids.

My goal, as President of SISAY, is to use the foundation that was laid in the past to move forward and make
SISAY one of the best programs in the country and serve the kids the best that we can. As an organization,
we need to evaluate where we want to be in the next 3 to 5 years, our commitment to SAY Soccer and the
program we provide to our kids. I'm 100% committed to being a part of SAY soccer and | have complete
confidence that our board is committed. | feel like we have an opportunity as SISAY to do something
amazing for the kids of South-Eastern Indiana but we could do none of it without your help!

| know that each and every person that is involved with our organization is doing what they can to contribute
to the kids of SISAY. I also know that people volunteer for various reasons but ultimately, it's about the kids.
As part of SAY Soccer, we want every kid to have an opportunity to play the game, develop relationships
with friends, and learn a great game in the process.

THANK YOU AGAIN for all of your hard work in preparing for the 2015 Fall Season! It's my hope that
SISAY will offer spring soccer at the area level for the first time this coming spring and we will need all of
your help in order to continue to grow the program for all of the kids of SISAY. I'm excited to be a part of
such a passionate group of people that want to do this for the kids and | can’t wait to see what the future
holds as the young men and women of SISAY grow both on and off the field.

Thank you,
Ryan Sparks

President- SISAY.org
South-Eastern Indiana Soccer Association For Youth



